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To Tracy and all the wonderful volunteers at KCA, 
 
We wish to express our gratitude for the generous weekly provision of fresh fruit and vegetables, 
frozen milk and meat, and dry goods we receive from your organisation. We have been receiving 
KCA donations since 2016 and are so grateful for your support and that of the businesses who 
donate their goods. We acknowledge the commitment and hard work that goes into running KCA 
and appreciate all you do to reduce inequality and hardship in our community.  
 
The House of Grace was founded in 2001 to offer a safe, supportive, and loving family environment 
for pregnant teens and young mums. As part of living with us, our residents learn to cook, meal plan, 
budget, and parent with confidence. The support of KCA is very much appreciated as it helps us 
reduce our grocery bill and it gives our residents the opportunity to cook with and eat a variety of 
fresh and nourishing ingredients.  
 
 
 
Ngā mihi nui,  
 
 
Rahel Williams 
Area Supervisor 
The House of Grace 
 
 


